Barcelona 8 October 1964

Prof. Leila D. Bram
Mathematics Branch
Office of Nmval Research
Code 432

Departement of the Navy
Washington 25, D.G.

Dear Professor Bram,

Aecording to the contents of your letter dated
on 28 September (Your ref. ONR:432:LDBiehb) I send you herewith
thr first part of the report you asked for.

I am,

Sincerely yours

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 pral.Z2°
Barcelona - 17, Spain
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